
 
City of Gustavus 
P.O. Box 1 
Gustavus, AK 99826 
Phone: (907) 697-2451 
Fax: (907) 697-2136 
Email: treasurer@gustavus-ak.gov 
 

 

Subject:  Notice of Intent to Award 

Date:  September 28, 2023 

Bids for construction of the Emergency Gravel Stockpile, Project RFQ FY24-02, were 
opened and read on Thursday, September 28, 2023, at the Gustavus City Hall by City 
Clerk Liesl Barker and Project Manager John Barry.  The low bidder is Glacier Bay 
Construction, Inc. of Gustavus, Alaska with a total bid price of $6100 to furnish the 
equipment and labor to construct the Emergency Gravel Stockpile. 
 
This is a Notice of Intent to Award only.  Award of this contract is contingent on City 
Council action to award that is on the agenda for the October 9 General Meeting. 

 

John Barry 
Project Manager 
City of Gustavus 
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